
 

 

   An historic event! 

April 4-6, 2018 
The Catholic University of America, 

Washington, DC 

 July 25, 2018 will mark the 50th anniversary of 

the papal encyclical, Humanae vitae. On April 4-6, 2018, 

an historic symposium will take place in our nation’s 

capital at The Catholic University of America. 

 

Speakers include Most Rev. Charles Chaput, 

OFM Cap, Janet Smith, PhD, Mary Eberstadt, Helen 

Alvaré, JD, Glenn Olsen, PhD, and Teresa Collett, JD.  

 

Co-sponsored by the United States Conference of 

Catholic Bishops’ Committee on Laity, Marriage, Family 

Life and Youth and The Catholic University of 

America’s School of Theology and Religious Studies 

with other Catholic institutions of higher learning*, the 

symposium sees the foundation of all human relation-

ships in Christ’s work of redemption which has restored 

and made new God’s original plan for the human person, 

human sexuality, and marriage, offering light and healing 

to all. 

______________ 

 

Gratitude is expressed to Our Sunday Visitor Institute, 

The Knights of Columbus, the co-sponsors, and 

generous donors for funding this historic event! 

 

Register at http://cuatoday.com/hv2018 
Questions? Write nfp@usccb.org or call 1-202-541-3240 

Save with an early registration! 

Participants 
Discounted Fall’17 Registration  

(September 1–November 30):            $150.00 

 

Prompt Winter Registration  

(December 1, 2017–February 28, 2018):   $200.00  

 

March Registration (March 1-23, 2018):   $250.00  

 

Daily Registration 

 (April 5 or 6, 2018):):                $125.00 per day 

 

Graduate Students, Clergy, Religious 
Discounted Fall’17 Registration  

(September 1 – November 30):             $50.00 

 

Prompt Winter Registration  

(December 1, 2017–February 28, 2018):    $75.00 

 

March Registration (March 1-23, 2018):    $100.00 

 

Daily Registration (April 5 or 6, 2018):     $65.00 per day 

 

 

Please note, space is limited. 

Only 300 participants can attend. 

Register now! 
 

*Co-sponsors are: The Committee on Laity, Marriage, Family Life and Youth, United States Conference of Catholic Bishops  + The School of Theology and 

Religious Studies, The Catholic University of America + The Pontifical Institute of John Paul II for Studies on Marriage and The Family, at The Catholic 

University of America, Washington, DC + The Pontifical Faculty of the Immaculate Conception at the Dominican House of Studies (Washington, DC) + The 

Institute for Natural Family Planning, Marquette University, College of Nursing 
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